
 
 

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS 
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL DATE  2 September 2020 
 

Councillor Question Time 
 
 

Question from Cr Pearl  

Can I get an update on a small project but one that is quite important to the residents around 
Lorne Street and Queens Lane, in the St Kilda Road Precinct. A Heritage lamp that is in 
quite severe disrepair. The lamp is located adjacent to the Pullman Hotel, on the Lorne 
Street side near the Corner with Queens Lane. Council Officers have known about this for 
some years now. How is the project going to restore that lamp and when will it be complete? 

 

Response 

The process to restore the heritage street lamp will re-commence after the Stage 4 lockdown 
has been lifted. The restoration process is anticipated to take 6 months from the date Stage 
4 lockdown conditions are removed. 

 

 

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time which were answered at the 
meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting. 


